
   
 

DAILY BULLETIN –Monday 21st January 2019            Duty Head- B Munro 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:  
 
To All Year Groups:    
 
Pupil toilet visits / Pupils sout of Class:   There has been vandalism in some pupil toilets during 
class time. 
Please try to refrain from asking to go out of class during class time. 
Teachers have been asked to keep a log of all pupils who are out of class during class time so that if 
further vandalism occurs we can ascertain who the potential perpetrators are. 
 
Please RESPECT your school. 
 
 
Litter:   The level of litter in this school is disgraceful. 
Please dispose of your litter responsibly and do not leave it on tables or on the floor. 
 
Please RESPECT your school. 
 
 

Respect:   Your registration teacher will go over the RESPECT code with you. 
There are also RESPECT posters in all rooms and they are also displayed on all our screens. 
 
Please follow the RESPECT code so that we look after our school and do as well as we can. 
                 Mr Dempster 
 
S1 Assembly 
 
   
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 New project - 6VT LifeGym Emotional fitness drop-in for 12-21-year old’s 
 This new project runs on Tuesday’s from 6-9pm. Activities include Relaxation, Exercise, Skin 

Camouflage, Healthy Eating, Life Coaching, Creativity, Fun Activities, Emotional Fitness, 
Walk-in Provision. Interested? Contact Ali on 0131 229 1797 contact@6vt.info  

 6VT Youth Café 11-15 The Vennel Edinburgh EH1 2HU.                                Miss Grant 
   
 
S1-6 Ceilidh Band:   There will be no Ceilidh Band on Tuesday 22nd January, but it will continue 

from the following week.             Miss Vines  
   
S1-6 Film Making Competition:   The animal welfare charity the Scottish SPCA have announced 

a Competition for films that raise awareness of the illegal use of dogs (eg in dog fighting, 
badger baiting etc). To learn more, visit scottishspca.org/education. The closing date is 5th 
May. 
If you are interested in entering the competition and would welcome some advice, see Mr IT 
Barbour in the Media room, G:08.                 Mr I T Barbour 

 
 
S1-6 Library Resource Centre:   The Library and Resource Centre is currently hosting the ‘Proud 

City’ exhibition loaned by the Museums and Galleries Edinburgh. Come and have a look at 
interesting badges, pictures and other items which tell the LGBT+ story in Edinburgh. The 
exhibition will be hosted for the entirety of the LGBT History Month                        Mr Fois 

mailto:contact@6vt.info


 
 
S1-4 Prefect Duties: During the S5/6 prelim leave, the prefect duties will be taken on by several 

S4 prefects. They will be identifiable by their S4 prefect badge. Please do as they tell you and 
treat them with respect.                                              Mr Cifelli 

 
 
S1-3 Girls Basketball:  S1-3 Girls Basketball will start on Thursday 31st January.           Mr Segall 
      
 
 
   

CORRIDOR MONITORING ROTA - MONDAY                                                                         SMT – B Munro 

  Break Lunch 

3rd Floor 
Patrol 3rd floor balconies.  

No pupils allowed. 

Staff S Macdonald   

S6 S McMillan, C Ainslie M Robertson, Y Ali 

2nd Floor 
Patrol 2nd floor balconies. 

No pupils allowed. 

Staff S Das   

S6 L Heun, M Kingsbury M Macari, D Hamilton 

Atrium Level 

Bottom of atrium staircase. S6 B Wright, E Clegg 
R Davidson, G 

Fowler 

Atrium floor and stairwells. 
Staff P McIlwaine M Verrine 

S6 A Jacques, Z Forbes O O'Neill, J Krajewski 

Servery Entrance SMT D Dempster D Dempster 

Servery Queue/Exit Staff   D Collard 

Corner stairways 
NW/SW S6 R Carvalho, H Botia B Gourlay, A Gillies 

NE/SE S6 J Krajewski, J O'Boyle S Brown, D Spence 

Ground Floor Reception area/Front door SMT J Presly J Presly 

Lower Atrium and 
Lower Ground Floor 

Lower atrium/Side door Staff E Ross P Dobson 

Main Playground S6 H Chung, R Brady 
F Blackie, C 

Whymark 

 


